Dear CLPOA Board,

The 2019 Corn & Weiner Roast, held on Saturday August 31st, was another fun event and very well
attended. We had lots of food, plenty of fun activities, and actually came in under budget.

Thank you to the volunteers who donated their time and efforts, to the cottagers who attended, and
to Lakeview Cottages and Marina for providing the venue.

Owing to the Covid-19 pandemic, we may be forced to cancel the 2020 Corn Roast which is currently
scheduled for Saturday, September 5th, 2020 at Lakeview Marina.
Kathy Robichaud

Corn & Weiner Roast Chair



